Snow Day Policy

In the event of adverse weather/advisories, if the rinks are open:

1. A decision will be made around 2 PM as to whether evening sessions will be going ahead.

a. Core coaches decide if there enough skaters and coaches to go to the rink.

2. When possible, a decision will be made by 8 PM the night before regarding morning sessions.

We do not refund or make up for sessions lost due to weather-related cancellations. Should one rink be closed, we make the call for both rink closures.